
Northwest Iowa Community College hosts 
Ribbon Cutting/Dedication for the Mel Marcotte Powerline Field 

 
At 11:15 a.m. on October 10, 2006, the NCC Powerline Instructors, Advisory Committee 
members, and staff will hold a ribbon cutting/dedication for the Powerline Field in honor 
of Mel Marcotte (past instructor.)   
 
Mel Marcotte’s family will be in attendance. 
 
The media is encouraged to attend. 
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